
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
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Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
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have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
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will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
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and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
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and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
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Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
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£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
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you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
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Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
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School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
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and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
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who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
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20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
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13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
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– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
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display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
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and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
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display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
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of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
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of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
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Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
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will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 



 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
 
9/12/23 – PTFA Bazaar 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 

14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Autumn 
Last day 22nd December 
 
 
 

Spring  
Start 8th January 2024 
Half Term – 17th -25th February 
Last Day 22nd March 
 

Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 
Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2004: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
1st December 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 1 has been very busy this morning. They have invited our friends at Little Gems to join us for a Christmas 
Craft day. It was lovely to see reception and all the children from Little Gems with their parents going around 
and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
the children have made! 
 
The pantomime will soon be here. (Oh no it won’t.! Oh yes it will!) If you have not already done so please can 
you return the slip and money as soon as possible. 
 
Final preparations are being made for the PTFA Bazaar. Please check out the PTFA facebook page for the most 
up to date details.  As usual the children have been creating a Christmas gift for you to buy. They will be on 
display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
 
The enterprise month is drawing to a close. The children in class 4 have done amazingly and I am sure they 
have learnt lots about how finance and business works. I think we may even have inspired the next generation 
of entrepreneurs. The children will be able to sell the last of their stock at the Bazaar and then we will see how 
much they have raised for Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK. 
 
Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
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who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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and doing the various crafts set out. I am sure all the children’s home will look amazing with the brilliant craft 
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display at the bazaar but payment and the items will be sold afterwards.  Class 1 – Christmas plate - £5; Class 2 
– Penguin decoration - £3; Class 3 – Jigsaw Wreath- £3: Class 4 -  Surprise item- TBC.  
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Important information- Santa has confirmed he is able to squeeze in seeing the children at the Bazaar and also 
at the KS1 Christmas party.  
 
School Carol Service at the Church. Everyone is invited to join us for our Carol Service at the Church on 22nd 
December starting at 2pm.  
 
Forthcoming notices 
Class 3 always go swimming in the Spring Term. This is to meet the requirements of the National Curriculum 
and all the child therefore need to go. Unfortunately it is very expensive with the hire of the pool and the 
coach travel. Therefore we, as usual, are asking for a weekly contribution toward the cost. It will cost over 
£12.50 per child per week for 10 weeks. We are asking for a contribution of £8 per child per week. Children 
who have confirmed entitlement to free school meals will have this paid for from the support fund. A letter 
will be sent later this term with full details but we do not want any money sent in until after Christmas. Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 
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